
Town of Warren, First Selectman’s Report  
  October 5, 2021 
 

- COVID-19 Virus and Vaccine Update – Testing in Kent is now back online at the Kent 
Transfer Station on Mondays and Thursdays from 4-7pm.  PCR test with results in 24-48 
hours. See our Town Website for more information.  

- Vaccination Clinic at the Warren Community Center on September 29th 11am to 7pm, 
was a success, thank you to everyone in the Community that came out for it.  We are 
waiting to hear if there will be another clinic on October 20.   

- Town of Warren Housing Plan Forum and Ice Cream Social with Tour of Future Housing 
Site at Warren Town Hall Thursday September 16, at 6:30 was also very successful and 
we had a great number of people in attendance.    

- ARPA – American Rescue Plan Act Funding – Discussion will continue over the next few 
months as to how we best allocate the $200,000 we received, and $200,000 more we 
will receive next year from the U.S Treasury.   There are parameters we must comply to 
use the money.  If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to call my office.  

- Community “Work at the Woods” day at the Warren Woods Sunday October 10th from 
9am to Noon.  –  We have some hands-on projects that will take a few hours, and will 
make the park look better!   Open to everyone in the community interested to give back 
a few hours of your time and spend some time outside with friends. If there are things 
you have noticed and would like to repair, please call me! C-860-866-6001 or Town Hall 
860-868-7881. 

 
For Vaccine information please call 2-1-1 or go to Vaccines.gov  
For COVID Testing please call your health care provider, and or go to warrenct.org for 
information for testing at the Kent Transfer Station.  
 
Thank you!  Tim Angevine, First Selectman, 860-868-7881 x 102 


